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Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am now in a position to confirm the current proposed arrangements for Wednesday 15th 
March and Thursday 16th March.  
 
We acknowledge that the decision for teaching staff to take strike action is not a decision 
they have taken lightly. The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the 
unions and the government and not because of any issues at our school.  
 
Currently, we have planned for all children to be able to attend school as usual on both 
days. There may be a revised curriculum on the day if the number of staff striking 
increases. We will provide school lunches, wraparound care and afterschool clubs will also 
continue as usual.  The parent reading session has been cancelled and will not take place 
on Wednesday 15th March.  
 
I am sure you can appreciate this is an ever-changing situation and plans could change. I 
will update you with any changes to the plan as soon as possible.  
 
I understand this situation may be frustrating but please can I ask that we continue to 
respect each other’s opinions and support each other as a community.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Holmes  


